
U.S. BANKRUPTCY COURT
WESTERN DISTRICT OF TEXAS

NOTICE

EFFECTIVE May 2, 2005

IRS ADDRESS CHANGE

Notice is given that the service address of the Internal Revenue Service for all
bankruptcy cases filed in the Western District of Texas has changed.  The new
address is:

Internal Revenue Service
P. O. Box 21126

Philadelphia, PA 19114


